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SUMMARY 

February 17, 2010 
To all persons deemed interested or affected by the Town of Barnstable’s Hyannis Main Street Waterfront 
Historic District Commission Ordinance under Chapter 112, Article III of the Code of the Town of 
Barnstable, you are hereby notified that a hearing was held at Town Hall, 367 Main Street, Hyannis, MA 
Selectmen’s Conference Room, 2nd Floor 7:00 P.M. on Wednesday, February 17, 2010. 
 
Members Present:  George Jessop, Chairman, Barbara Flinn, Dave Colombo, 
Alternate Members Present:  William Cronin, Meaghann Kenney 
 
 
Approval of Minutes 
 
January 20, 2010  (Approved as Submitted) 
February 03, 2010 (Informal Discussion – Approved to Post to Website) 
 
 
New Business 
 
Certificate of Appropriateness 
Lowe, Bradford, 641 Main Street, Hyannis, MA  Map 308, Parcel 132 
Represented by Michael Parece, Contractor 
Deck Alteration 

***Certificate of Appropriateness Approved as Submitted*** 
 
 
Minor Modification 
181 North Street, Modification of Proposed Canopy 

***Minor Modification Approved as Submitted*** 
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